
 
Thank you to all of our Partners and friends who joined us at LAVTA’s official Shared 
Autonomous Vehicle Launch event, held Friday at the East Dublin/Pleasanton BART station. 
This event kicks off the fourth SAV Pilot in North America. Pilot testing will be carried out for 
the next two years before bringing it to the public streets to travel short distances with pre-
programmed routes. Assemblymember Catharine Baker, State of California, Supervisor Scott 
Haggerty, County of Alameda, Mayor David Haubert, City of Dublin, and Councilmember Karla 
Brown, City of Pleasanton spoke on the importance of this technology for public transit and the 
community. Read more about LAVTA’s SAV Pilot Project here. 
 
 

https://www.wheelsbus.com/sav/

